
Letter From the Editors
Greetings!    We've now moved our website to http://www.ntbbs.org, make sure to bookmark this!

There are no warez listings in this issue of EMC, however Volume 11 will have a listing again.

We've got a few reviews on software and games in this issue, but the big focus is the FloodFAQ.  
The FloodFAQ is too big to be included in this actual issue, so I've created a spot for it on our 
server.    It will continue to be updated at this url, and I'll make sure everyone knows when new 
versions of it are ready.    Ther eis also a huge feature on [A[narchy 1.x, an Ircle script written by 
Plugs, check it out!

Other than that, this issue is small and just to let you know we've started working on Volume 11 
already, and that should be out the first week of March.

And now, we present to you EMC Volume #10.

- Freakman - freakman@ntbbs.org


